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From: Elizabeth Stambaugh 

To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Please do not implement CR-102 

Date: Monday, November 22, 2021 2:03:32 PM 

External Email 

Dear Mr. David Forte, 

I recently learned that my insurance premium could be increased, and it isn’t because I filed 
any claims, or had any changes in my coverage, or was issued traffic tickets or had any 
accidents. It’s because of a proposed rule change from the Washington Insurance 
Commissioner. 

THIS IS NOT ACCEPTABLE. By being a responsible person and continuing to increase my 
credit score I was able to reduce the high cost of car insurance. My 6-month premium went up 
by $150. That may not seem like a lot, but I am on a fixed income. 

This is unacceptable. Please return to the rates and use my credit score to help reduce my 
rates. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Stambaugh 
8 Lookout Mountain Ln 
Bellingham, WA 98229 


